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To some, the tragic shootings in Aurora, Colo. point to the need for tighter gun control 

laws. Others say that no matter how tight the laws are, there will always be loopholes 

that allow some to get handguns who clearly shouldn't have them. 

The nation is now left to wonder, as we often are after these tragic incidents: What's next? How do 

we resolve what has long been a tragic problem of guns getting into the hands of the wrong people? 

 

Join Dave Kopel of the Independence Institute and Dan Gross president of the Brady Campaign for 

a live online chat at 6 p.m. today about gun control, the Colorado shooting and where we go next. 

 

To submit your questions and comments, click on the chat box below.  

 

About the participants 

 

Dave Kopel is research director at the Independence Institute and adjunct professor of advanced 

constitutional law in the Denver University, Sturm College of Law. He is also an associate policy 

analyst at the Cato Institute. He received his B.A. in history with Highest Honors from Brown 

University and his J.D. magna cum laude from the University of Michigan Law School. 

 

Dan Gross is the president of the Brady Campaign to Prevent Gun Violence and its sister 

organization, the Brady Center to Prevent Gun Violence. Dan is one of the foremost leaders in the 

gun violence prevention movement, having co-founded and directed the Center to Prevent Youth 

Violence (formerly PAX). 
 


